
 
 

 

July 29, 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 

With school starting in less than a month, it is time to update the annual student information and 
permission forms. Union School District is asking all parents/guardians to complete the required 
forms online. 
 

Beginning on Monday, August 5, 2019, you will be able to access the forms through Union School 
District’s Parent Portal.  If you do not have a Parent Portal account, directions are enclosed to guide 
you through the account set up process. You will also find the 2019-2020 homeroom and bus 
assignments under the Biographical Tab on the Parent Portal.  Note: Bus Assignments have not 
been updated yet. Parents will be notified with a OneCall message once the assignments have 
been updated. 
 

Please follow the enclosed instructions to access the registration forms. If you need   assistance or do 
not have access to a computer, please call (814)473-3121 ext. 1161 to schedule an appointment with 
Brenda Greenawalt, Enrollment Office or Bryan Eaton, Technology Director. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

John Kimmel 
Superintendent 
 


